
May 28​, 2020 
 
Dear RSE Community, 
 
I hope this email finds you and your family well. The school budget vote is upon us! By now, you                    
should have received our Budget Brochure in the mail and you should be receiving your ballot any                 
day now.  
 
In an effort to inform our community about our proposed budget, the two candidates who are                
running for the Board of Education Trustee position, and our school district programs, we would like                
to invite you to attend our Budget Hearing on ​Monday, June 1st, at 7:oo P.M.​, via zoom. The link is                    
https://E2CCB-GST.zoom.us/s/98481481835 
 
In addition, our Broadcasting Club has created a special edition of “RSE News,” in order to educate                 
voters. Please take a few minutes to watch the program.  
 

 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Bn8dHX3lOcY&authuser=0 
 
There are a number of changes in the voting process this year: 
 

● All ballots will be through the mail, due to the COVID pandemic. The school must receive the                 
ballot by 5:00 P.M., through the mail, on June 9th. Most members of our staff are currently                 
working remotely so it is imperative that you cast your ballot through the post office.  

● There is an oath on the corresponding envelope that must be signed in order for a vote to                  
count. Please be sure to sign and date the envelope.  

● There is one available seat for the Board of Education and there are two candidates running:                
Kathleen Hofmann​ and ​Daniel Van Arsdale​. 
 

I thank you for your support of our school, for your patience and understanding during remote                
learning, and for sharing your children with us each day! We certainly look forward to the time when                  
we can all be together again.  
 

Sincerely, 

 
Denise Sullivan 
Superintendent of Schools 

https://e2ccb-gst.zoom.us/s/98481481835
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